Bad Bug (MRSA) Alert:  Important Implications for Parents & Players
The headlines across the country and locally say it all. There is a new type of Staph infection, MRSA, which has become increasingly prevalent in schools and athletic teams nationwide. If not recognized and treated immediately, MRSA infections have the potential for some very serious outcomes, including death.

Staph/MRSA infections look like an abscess, boil, ingrown hair or pimple. In soccer players they may result from an abrasion, turf burn or other open wound, and are spread by skin-to-skin contact. These infections may occur on any area of the body, including the face, extremities, buttocks, groin and pubic areas, and are usually red, swollen, painful, and may have drainage. 

Because they tend to spread rapidly from person to person, preventing Staph/MRSA infections is imperative. At home and elsewhere, those players with open wounds should not share soap, towels, razors or deodorant, and players should shower immediately following practice and games to avoid infection. On the field, players should be diligent about having their open wounds covered and protected completely, and should get into the habit of checking for open wounds on a regular basis.
Given the potential seriousness of Staph/MRSA infections, due diligence by players, coaches and parents is essential. Any suspected Staph/MRSA infection should be seen by a health care provider/physician immediately. Failure to do so may result in dire consequences.
